
 

Curtiss-Wright Announces J. McLain Stewart Retires From Board of Directors 

ROSELAND, N.J., Feb. 10 /PRNewswire-FirstCall/ -- The Board of Directors of Curtiss-Wright Corporation (NYSE: CW) today 
announced that J. McLain Stewart, 89, is retiring as board member of the company when his term expires at the Corporation's 
annual meeting on May 5, 2006, after 16 years of service.

Mr. Stewart was elected to the position of Director in 1989. He was a career employee of McKinsey & Company from 1952 to 
1997 where he was on the firm's managing committee and a managing director of several of the Company's European offices. 
He was also a member of the U.S. Army Airborne Infantry and Counter-Intelligence Corps from 1942 to 1947. 

"We greatly appreciate the many contributions, Mac has made to Curtiss- Wright during his tenure as a director. His dedication, 
support and perspective have served the Company well and we wish Mac the very best," said Martin R. Benante, Chairman and 
CEO.

About Curtiss-Wright 

Curtiss-Wright Corporation is a diversified company headquartered in Roseland, New Jersey. The Company designs, 
manufactures and overhauls products for motion control and flow control applications, and provides of metal treatment 
services. The firm employs approximately 6,000 people worldwide. More information on Curtiss-Wright can be found on the 
Internet at www.curtisswright.com.

SOURCE Curtiss-Wright Corporation 

CONTACT: 
Alexandra M. Deignan, 
+1-973-597-4734  


